COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

8 l4ath August, 1946.
Dear §ir,

I duly received your memorandum of the 31st
ultimo from which 1t i1s noted that the steamer
"CHILTERN" will not be broken up as anticipated
but has been resold and is likely to be placed in
commission shortly.

I shall be glad if you will use your best
endeavours to ascertain to whom the vessel has been
sold so that the question of class maintenance can
be taken up with them.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classificationrpommitteq

The Secretary, & 4‘ 4£§_;;
GLASGOW,

00SE18-005634-0039



